
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 7:00:11 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Jo Lowe
Submission Time: Sep 1 2021 5:25PM
Email: josephineklowe@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-788-3607
Address: 110 Limekiln Ln.
Ketchum, ID 83340

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "we do not want a redundant above-ground power line on Hwy 75 north of 
Buttercup Rd. Please hold off on this until a better solution to energy transmission is 
presented. The present proposal is unacceptable. Please listen to the majority of Blaine County 
citizens-"
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